
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL, 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director, The Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Ft 32399 

Re: OneStar Long Distance, Inc. - Applications for Approval of Transfer of Existing 
IXC and ALEC Certificates of OneStar Communications, LLC 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing please find an original and six (6) copies of OneStar Long Distance, Inc.’s (“OneStar”) 
Applications for Approval of Transfer of Existing ALEC and IXC Certificates of OneStar 
Communications, LLC. Also endosed is a check in the amount of $250.00 in payment of the filing fee. 

These Applications are being filed to supplement Onestar’s October 25,2002 “Request to Clarify the 
Commission’s Records in Light of the Liquidation of Network One” and pursuant to conversation with 
FIorida Public Service Commission si-afc Brenda Hawkins. 

OneStar respectfully requests confidential treatment of its financial statements, as provided for in F.S. Sec. 
364.183( 1). The documents OneStar wishes to remain proprietary are contained in a sealed envelope 
labeled “Confidential.” 

Piease acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping and returning the additional copy of this 
transmittal letter in the self-addressed, postage-paid envelope enclosed for this purpose. 

Questions regarding this application may be directed to the undersigned at (8 12) 437-7642 or 
aliley@onestarld.com. 

Sincerely, ’I 

W f i  
~ p r i l  Liley 1 
Reports and Tariff Analyst 

Enclosures 
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